Fraternal Order Of Locksport

FOOLS Meeting July 8th

Hi everyone, the next meeting is right around the corner. After taking off for the month of June we'll resume picking again
on July 8th from 7-9pm at the Irish Lion. Bring your locks, your picks, and a thirst for knowledge (and BEER!). See you

there!
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